
I am a Certified & Clinical Eden Energy Medicine Practitioner.  I have undergone 3 intensive years of education & training which 
included completing and submitting 100 documented client sessions for the 3rd year requirements.   The Eden Method of Energy 
Medicine is a very comprehensive, professional and highly ethical program.  Ethics is a highly emphasized portion of each quarter of 
our education.  
Since fulfilling and passing all of the requirements for my certification and clinical years I have had the great honor of assisting many 
people in their wellness journey with significant positive results.  This bill would not only negatively impact all of us practitioners but 
our clients as well.
I believe the Citizens of Oregon are capable of  making their own choices regarding which modalities they find helpful to their own 
Mental and Physical Health & Well Being.  Many of these clients will be left hanging if this bill passes as many practitioners are left 
to deal with this bill.
I appreciate your careful and thoughtful consideration to this bill and hope you can make a decision that serves all of our citizens 
here In Oregon.


